Crown Irrigation Investments Limited

31 August 2018

Alex Harris

Via email: fyi-request-8482-8cda31f7@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Alex
Re: Official Information Act

Thank you for your email on 12 August 2018, requesting the following information from Crown
Irrigation Investments Limited (CIIL) under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act):

0 All information relating to, or provided by, Thompson and Clark Private Investigations
between the years 2014 - 2018 held by your agency.

We have considered your request and our response is set out below:

0 CIIL has not had any interactions with Thompson and Clark Investigations Limited (TCIL), or
its associated entities.

0 CIIL did receive a letter from Doug Martin, Inquiry Head, on behalf of the State Services
Commission on 23 July 2018. This relates to the current Inquiry underway into the use of
external security consultants by the state sector and requested information on any
interactions between CIIL and TCIL or any other external security consultants. Following
consultation with the Inquiry, this letter is being withheld under Section 6(c) of the Act, as
making this information available would likely prejudice the maintenance of the law,
including the prevention, investigation, and detection of offences, and the right to a fair trial.

0 CIIL’s response letter, advising that CIIL has not had any interactions with TCIL or it's
associated entities, is attached as Appendix 1.

0 Please note that information has been withheld from this attachment in order to protect the
privacy of natural persons, pursuant to Section 9(2)(a) of the Act.

Under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act 1982, you have the right to seek a review of
this decision from the ombudsman.

Chi ecutive
Crown Irl;igation Investments Limited

Level 5, Huddart Parker Building, 1 Post Office Square, | PO Box 5177, Wellington 6140 |P: 04 282 0610 |W: www.crownirrigation.co.nz




Appendix 1
Crown lIrrigation Investments Limited

20 August 2018

SR T e
C/ Martin Jenkins

via email: [l @ artinienkins.co.nz

Copy to: commission@ssc.govt.nz \‘

?\

Dear NN

Re: State Service Commission Inquiry into the Use of External Security Ca\@ants
Crown Irrigation Investments Limited has not had any interactions with Thom nd Clark
Investigations Limited (TCIL), its associated entities, or other providers fall hin the definition
outlined in the letter from Doug Martin dated 23 July 2018. (

Yours singerely

Chief Execu in/ K\/Q

Crown Irrigation Investments I.Qlited

Level 5, Huddart Parker Building, 1 Post Office Square, | PO Box 5177, Wellington 6140 |P: 04 282 0610 |W: www crownirrigation.co,nz



